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Inside this Issue: 

• Mixed Green Salad & 
Chef’s Choice Dressing 

• Meatloaf & Mashed 
Colorado Yukon Potatoes 

• Green Vegetable 
• Rolls & Butter 
• Dessert 
• Coffee – Iced Tea 

January 
Meeting Menu 

Next Meeting: 
Wednesday, January 18, 2017 
Social Time 11:00 – 11:30 am 

Gavel Drops at 11:30 am 
Cost:  

• $25 cash or check at the door with reservation 
• $26 by credit card at the door or prepaid online with reservation 

www.dcrw.org/rsvp 
• $30 at the door with no reservation if meals are available 

Location: 
Lone Tree Golf Club and Hotel 

9808 Sunningdale Blvd, Lone Tree, CO  80124 
 

Reservations due by Noon Friday, January 13, 2017 
RSVP by email: douglascountyrepublicanwomen@Hotmail.com OR  

RSVP by phone: Jeanette NewVille at 303-730-3537 
IF YOU DO NOT RECEIVE AN EMAIL CONFIRMATION OF YOUR RESERVATION IN 2 

DAYS, PLEASE CALL US AT 303-730-3537 TO RESERVE A SPACE 

No-show reservations will be charged 
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Yours in Freedom and Liberty, 

 

Marsha   

 

Marsha Haeflein 

DCRW President 

I hope that all of you had a wonderful and safe Thanksgiving, Christmas, Hanukkah, and New 
Year’s with family and friends!  There were a number of our members who had some difficult 
challenges over the holidays but we’re praying that they are all on the road to recovery!  

WELL, we all had a great early Christmas present with the November 8th election, didn’t we?!  We 
can all now take a deep sigh of relief as we look forward to President-Elect Donald Trump and VP-
Elect Mike Pence “Making America Great Again!”  This is certainly going to be interesting as we 
look forward to this year Nationally, State-Wide, and on the local level.  I certainly hope that we can 
begin to really unite our Country behind our new President so we can give him and his 
administration a real chance to move the Country forward.  Trump has done a great job in choosing 
talented and experienced people for his Cabinet, so I believe we have a bright future ahead of us.   I 
also hope the “snowflakes” will get a grip, too!  I am really concerned with all the last minute things 
that President Obama is doing which looks like his efforts to de-legitimatize Trump’s election, stymie 
Trump’s agenda, and in the long run, put policies in place to blame Trump for the Dems last 
disastrous eight years, i.e., the terrible vote at the U.N. against Israel, releasing so many Gitmo 
prisoners, meeting with the Dems to urge them to block the repeal of ObamaCare, and on and on.  
January 20th can’t get here soon enough! 

Thank you to so many of you who worked so hard to turn Colorado RED and to those who stepped 
up to run as Republican candidates; unfortunately, for some, it was not to be.  That means that we 
still have a lot of work to do for the upcoming mid-term elections.  There were a number of 
Republicans who should have won their elections but were beat out by the Dems.  It was 
embarrassing that Trump didn’t take Colorado after he was able to rally all those other States that 
usually go Democrat.  I hope all of you will keep your enthusiasm going into the mid-terms so we 
can finally turn our State around! It really never ends, does it?  As Republicans, we must UNITE, 
UNITE, UNITE! 

Don’t forget that your 2017 Membership dues are now due!  There is a Membership Application in 
this newsletter.  DCRW can only keep $10 of your $25 regular member dues since we have to 
forward $15 to CFRW for their work and they then forward $5 of that on to NFRW for all their 
programs.  So you see, we do need your support.  We also have a large expense coming up in a few 
months when we have to print our 2017 Membership Directory.  Hopefully, many of you will be able 
to take out an ad to help defray the printing costs.   

Our Douglas Co. Commissioners will be sworn in on Tuesday, January 10th, in the Commissioner’s 
Hearing Room, 100 Third Street, Castle Rock.  The Event starts at 12:00 Noon and the swearing-in 
will be at 12:30 (lunch included).  Let’s come out and support our dedicated Commissioners!  Roger 
Partridge, David Weaver, and new Commissioner Lora Thomas will also be our program at the 
January 18th meeting.  Please join us to learn what’s ahead for Douglas County this year. 

I’m looking forward to seeing all of you at our January 18th luncheon meeting! Let’s start the New 
Year out right!  

 
“If you’re afraid of the future, then get 

out of the way, stand aside.  The people 

of this country are ready to move 

again. 

    -Ronald Reagan 
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Roger Partridge is the Douglas County 
Commissioner for District II.  Roger's 
educational background includes a Bachelor's 
from Purdue University and a double 
Master's from Arcadia University and West 
Virginia University.  Prior to his election 
Roger ran his orthopedic physical therapy 
practice in Castle Rock for 26 years.  He has 
also been a Precinct Person and a District 
Captain for the Douglas County Republican 
Party.  Roger is the present Chair of the 
Board of County Commissioners and serves 
on many outside boards representing 
Douglas County including:  

 
• E-470 Public Highway Authority 
• Denver South Economic Development 

Partnership 
• Douglas County Fair Board 
• Denver Regional Council of Governments 
• Statewide Broadband Deployment Board 

 
 Douglas County Commissioner Lora Thomas 
represents District III.  Lora, who’s a longtime 
member of Douglas County Republican 
Women, kept her promise as the Douglas 
County Coroner to bring accountability to that 
Office.  Lora served with the Colorado State 
Patrol for 26 years – she was the first woman 
Captain and Major, and she has a long history 
of working collaboratively with other agencies, 
managing public sector budgets, and 
developing and implementing public policy. 
 
Lora’s volunteer efforts include: Chair of the 
18th Judicial District’s Victim Compensation 
Board, President of a non-profit, “A Night with 
the Coroner” and the Highlands Ranch 
Community Association.  Lora has earned a 
Finance degree and an MBA from Regis 
University. 
 

 

Dave Weaver is  the Douglas County 
Commissioner for District I. He was recently 
named the 2015 Freshman Commissioner of 
the Year by Colorado Counties, Inc. As a former 
Douglas County Sheriff, Dave began his service 
career in the Douglas County Sheriff’s Office 33 
years ago.  
 
Dave also serves as a representative of Douglas 
County for organizations including:  
Arapahoe/Douglas Workforce Development 
Board; Centennial Airport Community Noise 
Roundtable; Cherry Creek Basin Water Quality 
Control Group; Developmental Pathways Board 
of Directors; Douglas County 9-1-1 Authority; 
Douglas County Community Services Block 
Grant Tripartite Board; Douglas County Fair 
Association; Douglas County Youth Initiative 
Advisory Committee; Local Emergency Planning 
Committee; Metro Area County Commissioners; 
Partnership of Douglas County Governments; 
South I-25 Urban Corridor Transportation 
Management Authority.  He also serves on 
many state and national boards. 
 
Weaver’s education is rooted in management, 
ethics, and criminal justice. He is a graduate of 
the Leadership Program of the Rockies and 
Leadership Douglas County; a graduate of the 
Southwest Command School and a graduate of 
the 91st National Sheriff’s Institute. He also is a 
2004 honor graduate of the FBI 216th National 
Academy. 
 
Dave and his wife of 30 years, Mona, have 
three sons and two grandchildren. 
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___________________________________ 

 
 Don’t forget to mark your calendars now for CFRW’s Spring Board Meeting on 

April 1-2, 2017 at the Hotel Eleganté in Colorado Springs. Complete 
information was in the December 2016 issue of Tusk Talk. If you would like 
more information, please contact me as we would like to have as many of our 
members attend as possible. Registration deadline is March 15, 2017. 
 
  - Marsha Haeflein, CFRW Secretary 

___________________________________ 

  

Time to Renew Your DCRW Membership… 

IT’S TIME to renew your membership for 2017. To renew, 

simply mail a check for your dues (Regular Member - $25, 

Associate or Republican Man - $15) to DCRW Treasurer 

Lucy Lord at 12656 S Oak Creek Ct, Parker, CO 80134-

4832.  You may make an online renewal ($1 convenience fee 

added) at www.dcrw.org/renewals .  

 

New Members should mail a Membership Application found 

in this Newsletter with your check, or bring to our next 

meeting. 

 

Cash, check or credit cards for new membership or renewals 

are accepted at our monthly meetings. Encourage your 

Republican neighbors and friends to join us, too!   

http://www.dcrw.org/renewals
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This Calendar of Events is an ongoing calendar to help keep you informed of the many events that you may be interested 
in attending. The more you attend, the more informed you’ll become!  If you have any meetings or events that you would 
like included on this Calendar, please email me at mhaeflein@comcast.net or call at 303-841-4318 and we’ll try to 
include as many as would be of interest to our members.  Thanks!                -   Marsha Haeflein 

 



JANUARY 

May Palmer                  1st  

Barbara Piper               3rd  

Polly Lawrence           10th 

Lucy Lord                     11th  

Diana Wiens                  22nd 

Karla Dimond     29th  

A very Happy Birthday to the following members who are 

Celebrating January Birthdays: 
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Please welcome new DCRW members as of 

December 31st 

Kim Fugate  Castle Rock 
Jackie Hansen  Littleton 
Michelle Singleton Parker 
Christine Zelm  Centennial 

The Meaning of The King Holiday 
EXCERPTS FROM CORETTA SCOTT KING 

 
We commemorate Dr. King’s inspiring 
words, because his voice and his vision 
filled a great void in our nation, and 
answered our collective longing to 
become a country that truly lived by its 
noblest principles.  Yet, Dr. King knew that 
it wasn’t enough just to talk the talk, that 
he had to walk the walk for his words to 
be credible.  And so we commemorate on 
this holiday the man of action, who put his 
life on the line for freedom and justice 
every day, the man who braved threats 
and jail and beatings and who ultimately 
paid the highest price to make democracy 
a reality for all Americans. 
 

The King Holiday honors the life and 
contributions of America’s greatest 
champion of racial justice and equality, the 
leader who not only dreamed of a color-
blind society, but who also lead a 
movement that achieved historic reforms 
to help make it a reality. 
 

On this day we commemorate Dr. King’s 
great dream of a vibrant, multiracial 
nation united in justice, peace and 
reconciliation; a nation that has a place at 
the table for children of every race and 
room at the inn for every needy child. 
 

http://www.thekingcenter.org/meaning-king-holiday 
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Prayers and Get Well Wishes for a speedy recovery to...                              

If you know of anyone who needs some cheering up or a note of sympathy, please contact 

Sunshine Chairman Laurie Rogers at laurrog@msn.com  or Marsha Haeflein at 303-841-4318. 

   

Time to Renew Your DCRW Membership…  

IT’S TIME to renew your membership for 2017. To renew, 

simply mail a check for your dues (Regular Member - $25, 

Associate or Republican Man - $15) to DCRW Treasurer 

Lucy Lord at 12656 S Oak Creek Ct, Parker, CO 80134-

4832.  You may make an online renewal ($1 convenience fee 

added) at www.dcrw.org/renewals .  

 

New Members should mail a Membership Application found 

in this Newsletter with your check, or bring to our next 

meeting. 

 

Cash, check or credit cards for new membership or renewals 

are accepted at our monthly meetings. Encourage your 

Republican neighbors and friends to join us, too!   

Tanne Blackburn who had a heart attack right before Christmas…the good 

news is that there was no permanent damage to her heart and she’s on the road 

to a full recovery! 

Jim Sullivan who is undergoing radiation treatments for foot cancer. 

Marolyn, Norm, and Deb Scheffel who are all recovering from a terrible car 

accident right before Christmas. They were close to home when they were 

broadsided by another car that was going 45 mph. Mark Scheffel was in a car 

behind them and saw the whole thing. When he reached the car, both Norm 

and Deb were unconscious! Marolyn has internal bruising and Deb had a 

concussion with 20+ stitches in her head. Fortunately, both of them are on the 

road to recovery.  Norm is currently in a skilled nursing facility due to damage 

to his knees and would appreciate visitors at: Center at Lincoln, 12230 Lioness 

Way, Parker, CO 80134. 

Lucy Lord’s husband Walter is at home recovering from his third neck 

operation this year and is still in a great deal of pain. 

Let’s hope for a more healthy 2017!  

  

mailto:laurrog@msn.com
http://www.dcrw.org/renewals


• ACT! For America: ACT for America is the 
nation's largest non-profit, non-partisan, 
grassroots organization devoted to promoting 
national security and defeating terrorism. ACT 
for America has 280,000 members organized 
in more than 890 chapters nationwide and 11 
countries worldwide. www.actforamerica.org 

• American Conservatives of Color: the 
organization’s mission is to bridge the gap that 
has traditionally existed between conservative 
political causes and parties and the minority 
communities in the USA. 
www.blackandconservative.com 

• Americans for Prosperity: Americans for 
Prosperity is a grassroots movement of over 
2.3 million activists nation wide who advocate 
and promote limited government, lower taxes, 
and more freedom. 
www.americansforprosperity.org/colorado/ 

• Center for Security Policy: To identify 
challenges and opportunities likely to affect 
American security, broadly defined, and to act 
promptly and creatively to ensure that they 
are the subject of focused national 
examination and effective action. 
www.centerforsecuritypolicy.org 

• Colorado General Assembly: Where you find 
out: Session Information Contact Information, 
Service Agencies, General Legislative 
Information, Statutes and Session Laws, State 
Capitol Building, Legislative Reports and 
Requirements www.leg.state.co.us 

• Colorado Peak Politics: This website is two-in-
one...a great source for “Everything Colorado” 
for news and political commentary. It features 
great articles, opinions and original reporting, 
and great links to national and local articles 
and blogs and more! 
www.completecolorado.com 

• The Federalist Papers: Encourage people to 
get active in political campaigns  
www.thefederalistpapers.org 

• Great Choice Douglas County: Great Choice 
Douglas County (GCDC) is a non-profit 
organization founded by taxpayers and 
parents in support of school  choice for 
Douglas County families. 
www.greatchoicedouglascounty.org 

• National Center for Constitutional Studies: 
Committed to Constitutional education. 
www.nccs.net 

 

 

• The Heritage Foundation: The Heritage 
Foundation is a research and educational 
institution—a think tank—whose mission is to 
formulate and promote conservative public 
policies based on the principles of free 
enterprise, limited government, individual 
freedom, traditional American values, and a 
strong national defense. www.heritage.org 
 

• Independence Institute: Empowering 
individuals and educating citizens, legislators 
and opinion makers about public policies that 
enhance personal and economic freedom. 
www.i2i.org 
 

• The National Federation of Republican 
Women, NFRW: Promote an informed public 
through political education and activity; 
Increase the effectiveness of women in the 
cause of good government; Facilitate 
cooperation among the national, state and 
club organizations; Foster loyalty to the 
Republican Party and promote its principles 
and candidates in all elections, including non-
partisan elections; and, Support Republican 
objectives and policies and work for the 
election of Republican nominees. 
www.nfrw.org 
 

• Prager University: This website gives you a 
plethora of outstanding links to his radio 
show, columns and podcasts, plus Prager 
University, Pragertopia, other authors and 
articles, and much more! 
www.prageruniversity.com 
 

• Revealing Politics: We eat, sleep, and 
breathe all things political. We are the people 
who go to all of those town hall meetings, 
meet and greets, and fundraisers and report 
back to you. More importantly, we’ll always 
try to give you the bottom line . . . what this 
all means to you as an individual. 
www.revealingpolitics.com 
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Parker Breakfast Club— First Friday of Every Month 
7:00 a.m., Elev 5900 Kitchen and Bar, 19751 E. 
Mainstreet, Parker, contact:  
parkerbreakfast@dcgop.org 

Castle Rock Breakfast Club – Third Friday of Every 
Month, 7:00 a.m., Village Inn, 207 W. 
Wolfensberger Rd., Castle Rock, contact: Ben Cox at 
castlerockbreakfast@dcgop.org 

Douglas County Republican Women Monthly 
Luncheon Meeting – Third Wednesday of Every 
Month Except June, July, August, and December – 
11:00-1:00 p.m., Lone Tree Golf and Hotel, Lone 
Tree. RSVP by the Friday prior to the meeting to 
douglascountyrepublicanwomen@hotmail.com or 
www.dcrw.org 

Highlands Breakfast – Last Friday of Every Month 
7:00 a.m., Salsa Brava, 52 West Springer Drive, 
Highlands Ranch. Reservations required: Email Jeff 
Wasden at hrgopbreakfast@gmail.com or call 303-
683-5549 

Douglas Co. Republican Party (DCGOP) - Contact: 
Stephen Allen—secretary at 
Stephen.allen@dcgop.org 

 

 

Colorado Republican Party (COGOP) – Contact: 
www.cologop.org 
 
Colorado Federation of Republican Women (CFRW) 
Contact: President Marilyn Harris 970-731-6336 or 970-749-
4499, marilynharris44@aol.com 
www.coloradogopwomen.org 
 
National Federation of Republican Women (NFRW) Contact: 
www.nfrw.org 
 
Douglas County Young Republicans - Contact: Brandon 
Blankenship dougcoyoungrepublicans@gmail.com 
www.dcyr.org 
 
“Heart of the Matter” Molly Vogt and Kim Monson On KLZ 
560 AM or 100.7 FM Thursdays  1-3pm Call in: 303-477-5600 
www.Americhicks.com Americhicks@gmail.com 
 
U.S. House Speaker Paul Ryan: T: 202-225-3031 F: 202-225-
3393 https://paulryan.house.gov/contact/ 
U.S. Senator Cory Gardner: 303-390-5777 or 720-524-7332 
www.gardner.senate.gov 
CD4 Congressman Ken Buck: 720-639-9065 
www.buck.house.gov 
CD6 Congressman Mike Coffman: T  202-225-7882 F: 202-
226-4623 www.coffman.house.gov 

  

President 

Marsha Haeflein 

303-841-4318 

mhaeflein@comcast.net 

1st Vice President 

Barbara Piper 

303-768-8370 

bpiper1111@aol.com 

2nd Vice President 

Darla Christiansen 

303-840-0246 

d_dchristiansen@msn.com 

3rd Vice President 

Jeanette NewVille 

303-730-3537 

jhnewville8942@comcast.net 

 

Recording Secretary 

Laurie Rogers 

laurrog@msn.com 

Corresponding Secretary 

Wynne Shaw 

wynneshaw@comcast.net 

Treasurer 

Lucy Lord 

303-808-5059 

lalord11@comcast.net 

Parliamentarian 

Charlotte Hubbs 

303-660-9220 

cmhubbs@yahoo.com 

Past President 

Tanne Blackburn 

720-456-9621 

tjblackburn@earthlink.net 

  

Historian 

Dawn Bryan 

303-792-2831, 

mikedawn7@comcast.net 

Military Project 

Darla Christiansen/Marsha Haeflein 

303-840-0246/303-841-4318 

d_dchristiansen@msn.com 

Sunshine Committee 

Laurie Rogers 

laurrog@msn.com 

Webmaster/Website/ YouTube 

Wynne Shaw 

Facebook 

Marsha Haeflein/Wynne Shaw 
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MEMBERSHIP DUES:  Your 2017 Membership in DCRW is up for renewal NOW! The deadline to be 
included in the Membership Directory is February 15th and for inclusion in CFRW’s member roster is 
January 31st so please bring your renewal to the January 18th  meeting or mail it right away to 
DCRW Treasurer Lucy Lord, 12656 South Oak Creek Court, Parker, CO 80134-4832.  There is a 
Membership Application form in this Newsletter for your convenience!  Don’t be left out!   
 

PLEASE NOTE:  Due to the high cost of printing and mailing, if you need your newsletter sent via 
U.S. Mail and not email, we will have to add an additional $25.00 to your dues:  $50 instead of $25 
for Regular Members and $40 instead of $15 for Associate Members and Republican Men.   We 
regret that we have to do this and hope that you understand but with the increased costs of printing 
and postage, it is necessary so we do not lose money in sending out the newsletter.  
 

ADVERTISING RATES:  We are also going to continue the advertising in our Directory in order to help 
defray the costs of printing like we did for 2014 - 2016.  How would you like to advertise your 
business, occupation, services and/or just send good wishes to other DCRW members? In our quest 
to provide new and innovative opportunities for our members, the Board will continue our program 
to offer advertising to our members only. You will have your choice of two options where you can 
inform our members about your business in printed form: 
 

Option #1 – Full-Page Ad:  For a flat fee of only $75 per year: 
You can place your full-page ad in our Membership Directory; and/or have a business card in the 
Newsletter each month; and/or a 260 wide pixel x 150 high pixel digital ad (camera-ready) on the 
website. 
 

Option #2 - Half-Page Ad:  For a flat fee of only $50 per year: 
You can place your half-page ad in our Membership Directory; and/or have a business card in the 
Newsletter each month; and/or a 260 wide pixel x 150 high pixel digital ad (camera-ready) on the 
website. 
 

Note that you have the option of placing your ad in one, two, or three locations for the low cost of 
$50 or $75 per year. Use only one, two, or all three – it’s up to you! THIS SERVICE IS OPEN TO 
DCRW MEMBERS ONLY!  YOU WILL NOT ONLY HAVE YOUR INFORMATION IN FRONT OF DCRW 
MEMBERS, YOU’LL BE HELPING US OUT WITH THE DIRECTORY PRINTING COSTS!   
 

PLEASE NOTE: Due to the high cost of color printing, we can only offer black and white printing.  
Deadline for ad copy for the 2016 Membership Directory is FEBRUARY 18th. Ad copy for the 
Newsletter and/or the website is three days before the 1st of each month. Payment is due in 
advance for the whole year. Come and let our members know what you have to offer them! 
 

For more info, contact Darla Christiansen at 303-840-0246 or Marsha Haeflein at 303-841-4318. 









Our next meeting: - Wednesday, January 18th  Speakers: Douglas County Commissioners 
Reservations by Noon Friday, January 13th 


